Re: Rio Mesa (op # 74740) request to P&A a well

From
To
Cc

<emiller@blm.gov>
"Krabacher, Jay"<Jay.Krabacher@state.co.us>

"King, Kevin" <Kevin.King@state.co.us>
Mon, 18 Jul 2011 07:54:20 -0600
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Date
Attachments

Hello all.

The primary point of conversation I had with Jane Stanczyk and Jay
Krabacher was about well #3. Here is the GPS coordinates for the well that
we show API # of 103-40024 and COGCC shows as 103-40285: 40.07107N
108.80426W. That is in NAD83.

Erika Miller

Petroleum Engineer Tech
White River Field Office
ofc: 970-878-3808
cell:970-942-8279

"Krabacher, Jay"

<Jay.Krabacher@st

ate.co.us> To
<hayespetro@centurytel.net>, "King,
07/15/2011 11:51 Kevin" <Kevin.King@state.co.us>
AM cc

<emiller@BLM.gov>, "Stanczyk, Jane"
<Jane.Stanczyk@state.co.us>,
<David.Andrews@state.co.us>,
<blau@BLM.gov>

Subject

Rio Mesa (op # 74740) request to
P&A a well

Greetings:

First of all, I will ask Mr. Mike Hayes to duplicate the paperwork (the
previous BLM submittal) on the P&A of a well his company calls the “Petrel
#3". Can you fill out and send in 2 COGCC Form 6, Intent?

Attached is a word document trying to summarize some questions and
(hopefully) answers on the well. I believe that the actual well is the
“Government #3" (API 103-40285).

I spoke with Erica Miller on Monday, July 11 about this. She said that she
had sent information to Jane S -- regarding other “misidentified” wells in
the area (and I can't recall if she mentioned this well also).

Erica also mentioned that she would be prepared to take the GPS
measurements of the well in question.

Regards,

Jay Krabacher

(Embedded image moved to file: pic06902.jpg)Jay Krabacher
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FW: Rio Mesa (op # 74740) request to P&A a well

' RECEIVED
From “Krabacher, Jay" <Jay.Krabacher@state.co.us>

To <hayespetro@centurytel.net> APR -8 2013
Cc <blau@BLM.gov>, <David.Andrews@state.co.us>

Date Mon, 18 Jul 2011 09:12:24 -0600 COGCC

Attachments gy Krabacher.vcf[ 1.73 KB ]

Mike:

Whatever this well is called, this is your ‘verbal approval’ to commence P&A operations. Please submit the
COGCC Form 6, Intent, and GPS coordinates as soon as possible. Erika Miller from BLM has taken the
measurements, and hopefully she also has PDOP, date of measurement, and presumably she is the GPS
operator.

Jay Krabacher

From: Krabacher, Jay

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2011 11:51 AM

To: ‘hayespetro@centurytel.net’; King, Kevin

Cc: 'emiller@BLM.gov'; Stanczyk, Jane; Andrews, David (David.Andrews@state.co.us); ‘blau@BLM.gov'
Subject: Rio Mesa (op # 74740) request to P&A a well

Greetings:

First of all, I will ask Mr. Mike Hayes to duplicate the paperwork (the previous BLM submittal) on the P&A of a
well his company calls the “Petrel #3”. Can you fill out and send in a COGCC Form 6, Intent?

Attached is a word document trying to summarize some questions and (hopefully) answers on the well. I believe
that the actual well is the “Government #3” (API 103-40285).

I spoke with Erica Miller on Monday, July 11 about this. She said that she had sent information to Jane S --
regarding other “misidentified” wells in the area (and I can't recall if she mentioned this well also).

Erica also mentioned that she would be prepared to take the GPS measurements of the well in question.

Regards,

Jay Krabacher
https://webmail2.centurytel.net/hwebmail/mail/message.php?index=14359 7/18/2011




